
 
Directions to RVCC – Directions for Picking up/Dropping off Starlab 

 
RVCC is approximately 5 miles West of the Bridgewater Commons Mall, just off of Route 22 in the North Branch 
section of Branchburg, NJ. 
  
From Interstate 287, exit onto Interstate 78 West.  Proceed on I-78 to Exit 26 (Lamington/North Branch).  At traffic light at 
off ramp turn South (left) onto Rattlesnake Road (county road 665), which becomes Lamington Road.  Take Lamington 
Road for approximately 2 miles.  The side entrance to Raritan Valley Community College will be on the left.  You may 
enter the side entrance to the college.  To enter college from main entrance continue straight on Lamington Road.  At traffic 
light make a left onto Easton Turnpike (county road 614).  At the next traffic light (College Drive) make a left into the main 
entrance of the College.  

From the NEW JERSEY TURNPIKE Area 
Take the New Jersey Turnpike to Exit 10.  After toll, bear left, exit onto Interstate 287 NORTH. Proceed on I-287 NORTH 
to the Route 22 WEST exit (exit 14B, left lane exit).  After approx. 7 miles (just before the 5th light), exit at Raritan Valley 
College Drive.  Continue to the right off the ramp.  At the end of College Drive is a traffic light.  Proceed straight to enter 
the College. 

From the Trenton Area - ROUTE 31 NORTH 
Take Route 31 NORTH to Route 202 NORTH.  Stay on Route 202 NORTH for approx. 10 miles until you come to the 
Somerville Circle.  At the Somerville Circle exit onto Route 28 WEST (county road 614).  Proceed on Rt. 28 WEST (county 
road 614) for approx. 4 miles.  Entrance to the College will be on your right at a traffic light with College Drive on your left. 

*********************************************************************************** 
When you arrive, go to Lot 6.  It is the staff (gated) parking area.  When you pull up to the gate, you will need to press the 
button (once) to speak to security and explain that you are picking up / dropping off a Starlab.  Drive toward the end of Lot 6 
and turn left (toward the Gazebo and slightly lower parking area.  Come into the Planetarium and let us know that you’re 
here for Starlab!  
 

 


